
Meeting Minute Notes  

November 17, 2021 @ 11:12 a.m 

Virtual via GroupMe  

 

On Wednesday, November 17, 2021 the board met (virtually) to discuss the new insurance quote 

from Perry Insurance.  All board members were logged on present.  The quote changed a little 

from last year to account for lack of adequate coverage from the prior year’s policy.  We were 

deficient in coverage to insure the contract for the frontage road and we also needed to add 

additional coverage to properly insure the upper gazebo area.  A motion was made (AJ) and 

seconded (Matt) to open a meeting for a vote.  All members voted in favor of renewing Pelican 

Bay’s General Liability, Property, and Umbrella insurance with Perry Insurance for another year.   

A motion was made (Rich) and seconded (AJ) to close the meeting with no further business.  

Meeting adjourned on November 17, 2021 at 7:54 p.m. 


